Marilyn Terry

67 Stewart Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
April 14, 2018

Dear Newburgh Town ZBA:

| sent a letter in February of 2017 in opposition of the requested interpretation for 2102 Partners LLC.
Nothing has changed in my opposition of this second request and the facts outlined in my original letter
along are still consistent as they apply today. | do not want to rehash those facts so | am attaching my
letter from last year. Please do what is right for the neighbors and preserving the character of this area
of the Town of Newburgh. This is why many people have moved to this part of the Town and pay very
high school and property taxes. Not to be subject to a business that violates our zoning law and then
begs for forgiveness and ask the ZBA for a pass. We should never reward bad behavior, isn’t that what
got is here to begin with in 19827 | would vote to deny!

Sincerely,
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Marilyn Terry
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Marilyn Terry

67 Stewart Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
February 13, 2017

Dear Newburgh Town ZBA:

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. | am writing concerning an upcoming hearing that will
be taking place at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall on February 23, 2017 at 7:00PM. A copy of the
meeting notice is atlached. | would like to let the ZBA know that | have friends that live in the area of
this business. in speaking with them, they share how much noise and how significantly their ryuality of
life has been impatted by this new business now operating at this location. 1 have had on occasion
heard the noise when visiting my friend of the dumping those trucks make. 1 truly hope you have heard
this deafening noise. | wonder how many of the Board Members would appreciate to have to listen to
that day in and day out at their homes especially in the nice months when windows are open. live in
the Town of Newburgh and | stand in support of my friends against any favorable interpretation
allowing this new business to continue.

Sincerely,
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Marilyn Terry




